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Kaleel, Halana

From: Lori Austin <loriaustin@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 3:01 PM
To: Kaleel, Halana
Cc: Dr. Jacqueline L Angel; Monika Gehl (mgehl@utexas.edu)
Subject: Request to expand the scope of the Commission on Aging's IRAC Working Group

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

External Email - Exercise Caution 

 
 
Dear Halana, 
 
As you know, we had our 1st IRAC Collaboration meeting with city staff from APH and PARD hosted by ACM Hayden-
Howard on May 25th. A decision was made to form 2 working groups with IRAC members and city staff: one to update 
the two previous feasibility studies (APH in 2020 and PARD in 2022) and another on community engagement. It was 
suggested that because some of the APH staff assigned to the working group will also be working with the IRAC Working 
Group under the Commission on Aging, and to save time and not duplicate efforts, it would be most efficient if the 
Commission on Aging would consider expanding the scope of the IRAC Working Group to include updating the 2 
feasibility studies. 
 
Could you please ask the chair if the scope of the IRAC Working Group could include updating these feasibility studies 
and that if it is found to be necessary, that the Working Group could invite members of the IRAC Advisory Group or 
other experts to participate as needed? 
 
I know the Commission meets next week so this is kind of urgent. Let me know if you have any questions and when this 
request may be acted upon. I’m on vacation and can be reached on cell at 512-743-2928. 
 
Thank you so much for your support in making this request on behalf of the IRAC Collaboration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lori Renteria 
Intergenerational Resource & Activity Center Advisory Group,  
Executive Committee Secretary 
1511 Haskell Street 
Austin, Texas 78702 
Home: 512-478-6770  (no texts) 
LoriAustin@Live.com 
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CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you 
believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook 

or forward to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov. 


